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TOPIC: STATEMENT OF EMPLOYMENT STATUS 
  
 Attached is TWCC Advisory 97-07 providing a new version of TWCC-52 - Statement of 
Employment Status (Employee’s Application for SIBs).   
 
 The new form may be used immediately, however it will become mandatory on January 
1, 1998.   Note that carriers must provide injured workers the new TWCC-52 form when sending 
out the third payment made on any SIBs quarter ending on any date in December 1997. 
 
  


